
Important Information Regarding Meal Payment Status for the 2022-23 School Year

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Caregivers:

Please be aware that the federal program that allowed us to provide all students with free breakfast and

lunch last school year will no longer be in place for the 2022-2023 school year. We will be reverting to

the free or reduced meal applications used prior to the pandemic.

We will utilize the information you submitted for the 2021-22 school year to determine your meal

payment status for the first 30 days. The 30 day carryover period will end on September 30, 2022.

If you did not complete a free/reduced meal application for the 2021-22 school year, your

student/students will be at full price at the start of school 2022-23.

Paid price for lunch: Paid price for breakfast:

K-5 $2.75 $1.60

6-12 $2.90 $1.60

Reduced $0.40 $0.30

Buckeye Local Schools food service department is transitioning from paper applications to electronic

applications for the new school year 2022-23.

At this time the process has not been completed.

As soon as the program is complete an email will be sent out with directives and information needed to

sign up for the Free and Reduced Lunch Program.

Lisa Loomis

Food Service Supervisor

Buckeye Local School District

PH: 440-990-3162

l.loomis@buckeyeschools.info
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